
From: Veldran, Katherine
To: Webb, Beth <BethWebb@gov.sc.gov> 

Date: 12/17/2014 1:22:53 PM
Subject: RE: Urgent: SarlaFlex, Walterboro, SC

I'm available.
KV

From: Webb, Beth
Sent: Wednesday, December 17, 2014 1:22 PM
To: Veldran, Katherine
Subject: RE: Urgent: SarlaFlex, Walterboro, SC

Sure. Let me know when. Also need to discuss delegation meeting.

Beth Webb
Commerce Liaison and Special Projects
Office of Governor Nikki Haley
Office: 803-734-6059
Cell: 803-609-8583

From: Veldran, Katherine
Sent: Wednesday, December 17, 2014 1:18 PM 
To: Webb, Beth
Subject: FW: Urgent: SarlaFlex, Walterboro, SC

Can you meet to discuss?
Thanks, KV

From: Neha [mailto:neha@sarlafibers.com]
Sent: Wednesday, December 17, 2014 9:14 AM
To: Veldran, Katherine
Cc: ''Krishna''; 'Kay Maxwell'; 'Danny Black'; Crapps, Morgan
Subject: RE: Urgent: SarlaFlex, Walterboro, SC

Hi Katherine,

I hope you are well and have received the below email?

May I call you at a convenient time today?

Regards,

Ms Neha Jhunjhunwala

304,Arcadia,Nariman Point
Mumbai-4000021
India
Mobile +91-9820213449
Email: neha@sarlafibers.com
Tel. +91-22-22834116 / 40322786

1497 Industrial Road,
Walterboro, South Carolina 29488 
USA

Mobile +1 843 793 7009
Email: neha@sarlafibers.com

Tel. +1 843 538 1940
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Fax. +91-22-22851728 Fax. +1 843 538 1941

Please consider the environment before printing this email

From: Neha [mailto:neha@sarlafibers.com]
Sent: 15 December 2014 PM 01:18
To: 'KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov'
Cc: ''Krishna' (krishna@sarlaflex.com)'; 'Kay Maxwell'; 'Danny Black'; Crapps, Morgan
Subject: Urgent: SarlaFlex, Walterboro, SC

Hi Katherine,

We had met you during Governor Haley's visit to Mumbai.

We have a plant in Walterboro and last month our Managing Director had been denied entry into the US on grounds 
of an “invalid” visa.

I believe you are aware of our case.

With our repeated conversation with Kay Maxwell and the Congressman's office, inspite of the visa being an 
acceptable one, we took the best course of action and applied for a new visa as recommended by the US customs to 
ensure this problem does not repeat.

We filed our case and received notification of the receipt and review of the visa application from the US a week ago.

Today we heard back asking for “more evidence”.

Honestly, this is turning out to be quite time prolonging and we are extremely disheartened.

As a company, we have invested in the United states and South Carolina and this requires us to visit and monitor our 
investment periodical. With constant hassles such as this, I am not sure how are we expected to work?

I hope to hear back from you soon.

Regards,

Ms Neha Jhunjhunwala

304,Arcadia,Nariman Point
Mumbai-4000021
India
Mobile +91-9820213449
Email: neha@sarlafibers.com
Tel. +91-22-22834116 / 40322786
Fax. +91-22-22851728

1497 Industrial Road,
Walterboro, South Carolina 29488 
USA

Mobile +1 843 793 7009
Email: neha@sarlafibers.com

Tel. +1 843 538 1940
Fax. +1 843 538 1941

Please consider the environment before printing this email
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